
 

  
 
 PIN No: PRI-43  

 Date: January 25, 2017 

 By: Joe Berry 

 Issue: Notification 

      Subject:  RLP Price List change 
 
 
Russell’s list price sheet, now named RLP 1-2017, has been updated and has 
been posted to the Russell website under the Support tab>Pricing. Here is a 
direct link to the page: http://russell.htpgusa.com/support/pricing.  
 
The changes to this latest price list include the addition of pricing for Russell’s 
new Next Gen II Air Cooled Condensing units and associated options. The 
legacy D-Series units have been removed. A summary listing all of the changes 
to the RLP price list since it’s last printing will be attached to the email 
announcing this latest version of the price list. 
 
The format used to display pricing these Next-Gen II units has been changed 
from the original D-Series format. The older style voltage column format, with 
asterisks indicating variable product features, has been replaced; to now show 
complete condensing unit model numbers; see pages 19 – 21 for more detail. 
The entire price list will eventually be transitioned to this new format displaying 
full model numbers for all units (no asterisks). Compressor model numbers have 
been also been added to the Next-Gen II price pages as well as to Next-Gen 
Minicon pages16 and 18 .   
 
RLP 1-2017 is only available in PDF format. New price sheets will not be printed 
at this time.  
 
ACTION: 
Please notify your representatives and customers of the availability of this price 
sheet update and send them the direct link to the website listed above.  
 
 
Joe Berry 
Marketing Manager 
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